DAI74ia
Rocky River
School District

Hiih School

Rocky River, OH 44116°3980

March 14, 1993

Dear Mr. Lamb,

Oon behalf of the Rocky River students who participated
on Close Up during the week of February 21 through the 27,
T would like to take the oppurtunity tor thank you forthe
wonderful experience of being in the studio audience of
Close Up on C-Span. Thank you for being involved in the
€lose Up Foundation,: for it really is a very exXciting d5
well as educational week. Thank you again and please stay
active in the Foundation in order to give other students
from all over an exciting experience in which they can
look back on and talk about for years to come.

Sincerely,

... Caring Schools Where Learners Excel






